FEDERATION OF ISRAELI
CHAMBERS OF COMMERCE

Uriel Lynn, President

October 16, 2023
Ref: 1517972

Dear Friends & Colleagues,

As of October 7, 2023 we have been at war following the recent horrendous
attacks on Israel where thousands of people were mutilated, killed and
kidnapped by Hamas.

Entire communities were burnt with families inside; children, women and
men. The mass murders that were perpetrated against the people of Israel
is only a minor indication of how the vicious terrorist organization Hamas
considers human lives.

The fact is that it is not Israel's problem alone but is a real threat to the entire
free world. There is no democratic country that would be willing to put up
with the onslaught, kidnap, and destruction of the life and homes of its
citizens.

The Israeli people remain in mourning but strong; and so is our economy.

| urge communities and organizations’ leaders to stand unequivocally
together and condemn these actions.

Sincerely yours,

=

Uriel Lynn
President
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